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Raszka Shelley

From: Cameron Chambers <cameronraechambers@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:49 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Protect Oregon Wolves

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
It is imperative that our efforts as stewards of the land protect our natural resources. Preserving wildlife and their 
habitats is the smart choice for healthy ecosystems. The Oregon wolf packs help keep the natural order of things 
intact. To underestimate their value in our world is siding with the wrong predators. 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter, 
Sincerely, Cameron Chambers 


